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Southland Royalty Company
AW&%J?EEEQE October 18, 1979

Mr. W. A, Gressett, Supervisor

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

RE: Southland Royalty Company
State "14-A" Com. No. 1
1325' FNL and 2303' FEL
(Unit G)

Section 14, T-19-S, R-29-E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gressett:

Please find enclosed the following items concerning the
above well to be drilled in an R-111 Potash Area:

C-101 Application to Drill

Surveyor's Plat

BOP Sketch

Copy of letter addressed to Joe D. Ramey, NMOCD-

Santa Fe dated October 11, 1979 requesting administra-

tive approval of unorthodox location.

5. Copy of letter addressed to Joe D. Ramey NMOCD-
Santa Fe dated October 16, 1979 altering location to
above referenced location.

6. Copy of "Stipulation" to NMOCD Case No. 6490
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A copy of this application to drill is being sent by
registered mail to Amax Chemical Company, P. O. Box 279,
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220.

Please contact Mr. Bob Kirby with Amax Chemical Company
(Carlsbad 505/885-3157) and Mr. Dan Nutter with NMOCD Santa Fe.
They are aware of the location of this well. It is my understanding
that unorthodox location has been scheduled for hearing November
14, 1979,

Very truly yours,

&

C. Harvey Carr
District Engineer
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Attachments
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